From: Betty Tatham <btatham100@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 24, 2012 8:16 PM

To: 'FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: PACE Programs are needed

As a citizen of PA | urge you to require FHA to rescind its decision to oppose PACE programs. These
programs benefit the public by promoting use of sustainable energy, thereby protecting the
environment while providing jobs.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this important subject.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Tatham
79 Old Mill Lane

Holland, PA 18966
215-860-5223
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